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Dear Colleagues:

It is an honor to announce the appointment of M. Jennifer Gagnon as the Associate Vice President
for Research Administration, effective May 01, 2014.  Jennifer has done an outstanding job as
Interim Associate Vice President for the past 8 months and has earned this opportunity.

Jennifer is a graduate of UVM who joined the staff of the University in May of 1999.  She began
her career in research administration in 2002, and became the Director of UVM's Grant and
Contract Administrative Services in 2008.   Jennifer was instrumental in the efforts to integrate the
Office of Sponsored Programs Pre-Award Services and Grant and Contract Administrative
Services, becoming a Co-Director of the newly formed unit in 2011.  In 2012 she became the
Director of Sponsored Project Administration.  Over the past 8 months, Jennifer has provided
leadership to both Sponsored Project Administration and the Research Protections Office. As a
trusted, skilled, and expert partner in the University’s sponsored project and other research
activities, Jennifer has provided exceptional support to investigators and played a key role in the
University’s compliance efforts.

Please join me in congratulating Jennifer.

Sincerely,

John N. Evans, Ph.D.
Interim Vice President for Research
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